
Hello Walter and Gladys Parents, 
 
This is a friendly reminder that you have an outstanding balance on your child’s 
hotlunch account. 
 
 We have switched the payment option from PayPal to Bambora, which is a safe 
and reliable way to pay with credit, visa debit, American Express, MasterCard, 
Amex, and Discover.  
 
Here is the direct link:  
https://web.na.bambora.com/scripts/payment/payment.asp?merchant_id=3687
40087&hashValue=34749f7673e9b64d0d4419ce846bfffd3bbd79e5 
 
 
 If you have any questions or concerns, please email gennapittman@hotmail.com 
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